
THE CHURCH of the HOLY APOSTLES 

On Winchester Street,  

Postal Address: 47 Cumberland St, Pimlico,  

London SW1V 4LY  

Website www.holyapostlespimlico.org 

TIMES OF MASSES 

Weekday Masses 

Monday-Friday 9:30am     

Saturday Mass 10.00am           

Sunday Masses  

Saturday 6:00pm  Vigil Mass of 
Sunday  

Sunday      9.00 am  

                   10.30am Family Mass 

                   12.30pm in Spanish 

               Confessions 

 Saturday 5pm to 5.30pm 
            Or by arrangement  
Morning Prayer (Lauds) 
Monday—Friday 9:15am 
Sunday-8.30am 
Adoration & Benediction 
Wednesday after 9.30am Mass & 
Saturday at 5pm  
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21st April 2024 –  4th Sunday of Easter -Year-B 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Today being the Fourth Sunday of Easter is the Good Shepherd Sunday, we are invited to pray for 

vocations to the priesthood, as well as for our seminarians at the Royal English College in 

Valladolid, Allen Hall in Chelsea, The Venerable English College, and the Beda College in Rome.  

We pray that the Holy Spirit will stir the hearts of our young men to discern further a vocation to 
the priesthood. This year, we have 49 men studying at Allen Hall, of whom 13 are from our own 
Diocese. We also have one seminarian in Valladolid and one at the Beda, presently on pastoral 
placement. There are also two on a Propaedeutic Year at Redemptoris Mater. Last year, 3 Deacons 
were ordained for Westminster Diocese. We look forward to ordinations this summer.  The cost of 
the formation of the Westminster seminarians will have been borne by the Priest Training Fund 
(PTF). Our Second collection today will support the PTF. Please pray for vocations and for all our 
priests, Thank you very much indeed for generosity and support.                                  Fr Chinedu 

Sat 20th April 

Easter Feria 
 

Exposition at 5pm, followed 
by adoration, evening prayer 

at 5.30pm &  reposition at 
5.45pm     

10.00am 

 

 

 

6pm (Vigil) 

Jemma Hill (Intentions) 

 

 

Pro Populo   

Sun 21st April 

 
+FOURTH SUNDAY OF 

EASTER  

 

9am 

 

 

10.30am 

 Ann Mauleverer (Intentions) 

 

Eugene Charlemagne, Caroline 

O’Shea & St Margaret       

Donnelly (Intentions) 

Mon 22nd April 

Easter Feria 

9.30am Anne Castle (RIP) 

Tue 23rd April 

ST GEORGE 

Martyr, Patron of England 

9.30am 

 

 

11.00am 

 

Jacqueline Torlotin (RIP)  

 

Funeral Mass( In Spanish) For 

Jesus Morandeira Pereira 

(RIP) 

Weds 24th April 

Saints Erkenwald & Mellitus 
    Followed by Adoration &           

benediction 

9.30am 

 
 

Dorothy Marijectic (RIP) 

Thurs 25th April 

ST MARK 

Evangelist 

9.30am Paul Ramia (RIP) 

Fri 26th April 

Easter Feria 
( Friday abstinence) 

9.30am 

 

 

John Wilkins (RIP) 

Sat 27th April 

Easter Feria 
Exposition at 5pm, followed 
by adoration, evening prayer 

at 5.30pm &  reposition at 
5.45pm     

10.00am 

 

 

 

 

6pm (Vigil) 

1st Communion Children 

(Intentions) 

 Followed by a Reconciliation 
Service for Children & Parents 

Pro Populo   

Liturgy & Mass Intentions 

mailto:sarahharcher@rcdow.org.uk


Announcements 

Justice & Peace Bidding Prayer: - Connie Jennings Aid to 
Those in Need - We pray that you grant us mercy in 
softening the hearts of those who are holding up food 
supplies and medical supplies to those in need  

Sponsor Blessed Sacrament Light at the tabernacle in 

memory of a loved one: This light burns day and night and 

is a candle within the red holder to remind people of 

Christ’s presence in the tabernacle. We invite people to 

sponsor it for a week in memory of a loved one living or 

dead and we will place their NAME flat on the back altar 

beside the light. People are invited to make a minimum 

donation of £10 for this, if they can afford it. (This can be 

Gift Aided). Contact Sarah to arrange a particular week. 

 

Retrouvaille – Do you need help in your marriage? 

Retrouvaille has helped many couples find new hope, 

nourishment and growth in their marriages. If you want to 

uncover or reawaken the love, trust and commitment that 

brought you together and work through difficult times in 

your marriage contact Retrouvaille confidential for more 

information about our 2024 programmes. There is no 

group therapy or group work. Our next programme 

commences with a weekend in Welwyn Garden City on 14

-16 June 2024. Call or text 07887 296983 or 07973 

380443, email retrouvailleukinfo@gmail.com - or visit 

www.retrouvaille.org.uk 

 

Action Prayer: Recognition is the theme this weekend. 

God recognises Jesus, Jesus recognises us and how we 

should recognise Him. 

The Good Shepherd is our model of recognition--both the 

shepherd and the sheep know each other. They are in the 

same fold, and have a relationship of trust and love. Jesus 

speaks of his sheep knowing his voice. When we pray with 

God, we aren't just speaking words in his direction. We are 

listening to his voice, learning his voice, knowing his voice. 

 Our Action Prayer this week is while doing a meditative 

prayer, ideally in any natural setting, lets reread the line 

from Sunday's gospel, "And there are other sheep I 

have that are not of this fold, and these I have to lead as 

well." Let's ask Jesus what this passage means for us, to 

help us to understand and we'll listen to his voice.  

 

Pope Francis monthly intentions for April 2024  

For the role of women 
We pray that the dignity and immense value of women be 
recognized in every culture, and for the end of 
discrimination that they experience in different parts of 
the world.  

Finance: The standing orders including GYE & one off 

donations for March was £5045, The Loose Plate & Contactless 

collection for March was £231.83 & the Offertory envelopes 

for March came to £1231.60 Thank you all very much indeed. If 

you wish to make a payment direct to our Bank Account  these 

are the details: WRCDT Pimlico  Sort code 40-05-20  A/C no: 

81308416 Address: HSBC 69 Pall Mall, London SW1Y 5EY, REF: 

Collection/Your surname…. Or use our contactless card 

machines.  

The best way to support the parish is by standing order, 

you can download a standing order form from our website –just 

click the “Donate” button at the top of the screen, or Sarah at 

the parish office can give you a form. 

———————————————————————————— 

Please pray for: Jesus Morandeira Pereira whose Funeral will 
be at 11am On Tuesday 23rd April (In Spanish)  Anne Castle, 
of Churchill Gardens whose funeral will be at 10am on Friday 
10th May. May they rest in peace. 
 
Priest Training Fund 2nd Collection; This Sunday is Good 
Shepherd Sunday, the day when we pray for priests and 
vocations to the priesthood. It costs on average £25, 000 per 
man for each year of formation. This annual collection helps pay 
to train and educate men who are making a lifetime 
commitment to Christ and the Church. There are envelopes   
available in the porch for those of you who wish  Gift aid your 
donation. 
 
The 1st Communion Children & Parents meet next Saturday 
27th April after the 10am Mass at 10.30 for a service of 
reconciliation. They will also meet on Sunday 28th April 
immediately after the 10.30am Mass for Class no 9 “ The 
Greatest Gift”. 

 

Save the dates: Please put the 19th May in your diary! After the 
International Mass on Pentecost we invite the Parish community 
to gather in the hall and garden downstairs for a 'bring and 
share'. Everyone is welcome to bring a traditional dish from 
their country and we can celebrate our diverse community. Tea, 
coffee and soft drinks will be provided. 

The traditional Parish Barbecue is back! We are planning to 
gather in the hall and garden on June 23rd after the 10:30 
Sunday Mass, so please put that date in your diary  

 
Do you have a child for Baptism? If so please contact Sarah & 
she will provide you with an application form to complete and 
return. (You can also download a form from our website). Once 
returned we will give you a date to attend a baptism 
preparation course & book the date of the baptism. 
pimlico@rcdow.org;  
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